
 
 

CITY OF CLAREMONT 
ARCHITECTURAL COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the  

City of Claremont Architectural Commission scheduled to be held on 

Wednesday, April 27, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., via Zoom Video 

Communications, is hereby CANCELLED for lack of a quorum.  A 

quorum of the Commission will not be called to meet as there are no 

agenda items for review at this time. 

 

The next regular meeting of the City of Claremont Architectural 

Commission will be held on Wednesday, May 11, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.   

 
I, CARRISSA ROQUE, ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT OF THE CITY OF 
CLAREMONT, CALIFORNIA, HEREBY CERTIFY UNDER PENALTY OF 
PERJURY THAT THE FOREGOING NOTICE WAS POSTED AT CLAREMONT 
CITY HALL, 207 HARVARD AVENUE, ON THURSDAY, APRIL 21, 2022. 

 
Post Through: April 28, 2022 


